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Dear parents/guardians,  
As we move nearer Christmas, we would like to let you know details about some 
events that are coming up. We are all excited preparing and rehearsing for the 
Christmas performances. Your children love you to have you at these special shows. 
Dates and time: 
 
The Annual Christmas Performances 
The dates for the Christmas performances are as follows: 

• Classes P1-P4 will take place on Wednesday 7th December at 1.00pm 
 

• Classes P5-P7 will take place on Wednesday 14th December at 1.30pm.   
 

(We will supervise all little brothers and sisters while this is on) 
 
Unfortunately, we have space for 2 adults only per family in the P5 – P7 show.  
There is no charge for the show, but we will have a voluntary raffle at the door. Money 
from tickets covers costs of costumes etc.  
 
Little Buds 
Little Buds Christmas performance and party will take place on 20th December. 
 
Christmas Confession 
Christmas confession took place in school for KS2 pupil on 30th November. It was a 
truly prayerful and reflective time together. 
 
Christmas performance by the Armagh Rhymers we will be entertained by the 
Rhymers at 11.00am in the school hall on 9th December.  
 
Christmas Dinner 
Please wear your Christmas Jumper this day also. Christmas dinner will take place 
on Thursday 15th December.  The cost for the dinner will be £2.60.  If your child is 
entitled to a free school meal, they do not pay for the Christmas dinner.  All children 
will finish at 1.00 pm on this day. 
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Christmas Disco 
There will be a disco on Tuesday 20th December. Wear your Christmas jumper this 
day. Please bring £2.00 to cover the cost and help raise funds for the school support 
group. 
 
Choir Christmas singing 
Our senior choir will be singing in Greenpark and Ard Mhacha nursing homes on 
Tuesday 20th December. Please bring a Santa hat.  
 
 
 
 

There will be Breakfast Club & Chill out club on until Tuesday 20th December  

All other afterschool clubs are now finished. 

 

 

 

 
 

Christmas Holidays 

 

School will close for the Christmas holidays at 11.00 am on Wednesday 21st December 

2022 

and will re-open on Thursday 5th January 2023 

 

 

Please have a blessed and joyful Christmas with your families 

 

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

 

Mr K O’Neill 


